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Bobbie Walthall

To: Patrica Sinclair
Subject: RE: consent agenda 5

From: Pesinclair@aol.com [mailto:Pesinclair@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 12:05 PM 
To: Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: consent agenda 5 
 
To:  City Commissioners 
From:  Patricia Sinclair 
Re:  Consent Agenda 5 
Date:  May 3, 2016 
  
I am asking you to reconsider nominating Misty Nuckolls to the  
Citizen Advisory Board for Fair and Impartial Policing:   
  
I spoke with her briefly this morning and she sounds like a nice person, but she and her husband just moved to Lawrence 
this Dec., her mother-in-law was in this position and is stepping down. 
  
While Misty may have the inclination and ability to later to this job, it sounds like an odd appointment.  Her occupation is 
funeral director.  
  
Being new (back) to Lawrence, she does not seem to have the experience of Lawrence and its goings on. but rather 
Wyandotte County. 
  
This is a sharp learning curve if she is not familiar with what's been going on in Lawrence. 
  
Why not write a memo about the person being recommended for appt?  
  
This is one of the things a mayor gets to do that doesn't get talked about. 
  


